
 

 

TCDXA MEETING MINUTES 

Monday, June 21, 2010 
Sunshine Factory Restaurant 

New Hope, MN 
 

 

CALL TO ORDER:  @ 6:15 pm by Mike, KØBUD, Director 

 

ATTENDANCE:  23 members,  1 guest Kris, NØJHL (XYL WØZX)  

 

OLD BUSINESS:   

 KØJUH reported a $500 donation was recently approved for DXØDX, 

Spratly Island.  We are awaiting further information from the group on 

antennas and rigs, before the payment is made.  At the moment, nothing is 

listed on their website.  http://www.dx0dx.net/2010/05/equipment_13.html 

 

NEW BUSINESS:    

 A special welcome was extended to two out-state members who made the 

long drive to the meeting:  Keith, KØKG, Rochert (east of Detroit Lakes), 

and Pat, WØBM, who drove up from Kasson (west of Rochester). 

 NØAT, reports a DX Advisory committee member is asking why an early 

Scarborough Reef operation was a NO counter, and the most recent one did 

COUNT, when both had their operating platforms in the water.  Stay tuned.  

 WØBV and KØJUH informed the members the summer issue of the 

newsletter is a work in progress.  It should be on the newsstands in early 

July.  It’s not too late to contribute material.  Send it to: k0juh@comcast.net 

 Bert, WBØN, gave us an update on the WØEF Field Day station sponsored 

by the Twin City FM club.  He still needs a few more operators.  If you’re 

interested, give Bert a toot at: wb0n@aol.com 
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 Greg, KØGW, Dakota Division Director, took the floor and led an interesting 

round table on the pros and cons of the new ARRL website.  He received 

some good feedback which pointed out some of the issues users are having 

with the new design.  It’s definitely a very professional looking site, and will 

only improve as various “bugs” are corrected.   

 Our President and Vice President (KØPC & WØZR) were unable to attend 

the meeting, and Mike, KØBUD, was the designated pinch hitter.  Thanks 

Mike.  You be da man! 

   

HEALTH & WELFARE:  

 Dave, KØIEA’s is receiving treatment for severe leg pain stemming from a 

herniated disk.  We are happy to report his condition is improving.    

 

TREASURERS REPORT:  Income: 5651.73   Expenses: (3249.06)  Balance:  2402.67 

 

DOOR PRIZE WINNERS:  W9CLA - $20    WØBM - $20    Club - $59                                   

 

PROGRAM:  None 

 

MEETING ADJOURNED:  @ 7:25 pm 

 

Jim Junkert, KØJUH 

Secretary - Treasurer  

 

 


